
 

 

Summer Meals Available!!!! 

 

There are meals available for you over the summer! To find out where meals are available all 

you have to do is dial 211 on your phone and you will reach Richland County First Call 211. This 

number will give you a message of where in Richland County free meals are being served and 

the time.  Also if you go to the following web site there is a list of free meals and sites for all 

kids in Ohio, http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Other-Resources/Food-and-Nutrition/Summer-

Food-Service-Program .  Meals are served and available if you are interested all you have to do 

is find the meals that are closest to you and that fit your schedule. If you have any questions 

please contact Tricia Volz Lexington Food Service Director at 419-884-2192. Have a great 

Summer break. 

 

P.S. For your information Richland County First Call 211 is available year round for free meal 

details.  
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